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1. This bill is extremely complicated. | have made it a preliminary draft because | do
not feel comfortable with it being introduced before it is reviewed by Carol Nielsen of
the Department of Natural Resources or someone else that is an expert on the Managed
Forest Land Program.

2. As drafted, s. 77.88 (5) (ar) 1. applies only to the land under the original order. OK?

3. I made the change to the initial applicability date from June 1, 2005, to July 1, 2005,
so that it applies both to the fee changes and to DNR'’s responsibility in preparing plans.
OK?
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